


trust that it will be subject of another formal public Examination so that all of
the new information submitted by National Highways and others since 2020
may be fully and openly discussed, and taken into account and advised upon
by the Government’s independent Planning Inspectorate.

Yours faithfully,
 
Paul Ridsdale




